
 

 
Brock O’Connor College Scholarship, 2018 

For Graduating Senior Athletes 
 

 
Since 2006, the Brock O’Connor Memorial Fund has awarded honorary scholarships to 

graduating seniors from Issaquah School District’s comprehensive high schools.  

 
 
 
CRITERIA? 
The Brock O’Connor College Scholarship is awarded to high school baseball players who best exhibit the 
characteristics demonstrated by Brock throughout his life.  They are: 
 

“Character, leadership, inspiration, teamwork,  
and an undying love for the game of baseball” 

 
WHO MAY APPLY? 
An applicant must be a graduating senior athlete from Issaquah, Skyline or Liberty High School who has made 
the commitment to play baseball at the college level.  The athlete also must exhibit the qualities of good 
character, leadership, inspiration, teamwork and an undying love for the game of baseball.  
 
WHAT IS THE AMOUNT OF THE AWARD? 
A scholarship of $1,000.00 will be awarded to one selected student athlete from Issaquah High School, one 
from Skyline High School and one from Liberty High School. 
 
HOW WILL THE RECIPIENTS BE SELECTED? 
The Brock O’Connor Scholarship Board of Trustees will evaluate the candidate’s application and select one 
recipient from each school.   

 
WHERE DO I SEND MY APPLICATION? 
Applications are due by June 1, 2018.  They can be submitted either by e-mail to to Corrine DeRosa at 
cederosa50@gmail.com  or by snail mail to 3676 248th Place SE, Issaquah, WA 98029. 
 
The Brock O’Connor Scholarship Fund was established in July of 2000 to assist youth in the community (Little 
League, summer leagues & high school) in need of financial assistance to pay for entry fees, uniforms, and 
equipment.  
 
In 2006, the fund established the “Brock O’Connor College Scholarship”.  This scholarship is designed to 
pay tribute to a senior athlete who best exhibits: character, leadership, inspiration, teamwork, and an undying 
love for the game of baseball.  Unlike the preliminary scholarship, the college scholarship is honorary and does 
not take into account the athlete’s family income.  
 

 
The fund has continued to grow through the loving support of people, much like Brock. 
For more information on Brock or the fund go to: 
 http://www.issaquahlittleleague.org/scholarships or  
https://www.sammamishlittleleague.org/scholarships/ 
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BROCK O’CONNOR COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 
 

 

For Graduating Senior Athletes 
“Character, leadership, inspiration, teamwork, 
 and an undying love of the game of baseball” 

 
Brock O’Connor 

December 12, 1980 - June 22, 2000 

 
Who is this young man, 

that so greatly impacted his community 

and all of those that knew him? 

 
 
 

Name:   
  
Address:  
  
Phone:  
  
School:  
  
College:  

 
 
Please provide the name and phone number of a coach who can be called for a reference:  
 
 
Coach:                                                                               Phone: 

 
 
 
Please write and attach to this application information about the history of your baseball career as well as your 
plans for college.  List any awards, recognitions or accomplishments that would exemplify the spirit in which 
this award is based on. Tell us what makes you a good candidate for this scholarship?    
 
 
 
Applications due no later than June 1, 2018 mail your application to: 
Corrine DeRosa   or   If you prefer to send your application through e-mail: 
3676 248th Place SE    cederosa50@gmail.com  
Issaquah, WA 98029 
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